
CSI Flight Nurse Recognized in Albuquerque the Magazine 
 

Delores Diaz, one of CSI Aviation’s own incredible flight nurses, was 
nominated by a crewmate for a feature in Albuquerque the Magazine’s July 
2021 issue, where she was recognized as the “Top Notch Nurse.”  
 
CSI Flight Paramedic Phil Sanchez nominated Diaz for the magazine, saying. 
“We all know what an amazing and caring individual she is, but also the 
vast experience she brings to the table…She is a very Humble person and 
would never ask for recognition, I nominated her for the magazine because 
she deserves recognition for all her hard work. I have been very fortunate 
to start my flight career with Delores and now, here at CSI, to partner with 
her.” 
 
 
 
Diaz has been in the field for 16 years, and now works as a full-time flight 
nurse with CSI while also working part-time in a local ICU. Albuquerque the 
Magazine emphasizes that she is “caring, intelligent, and compassionate.”  
 

Regarding her role at CSI, Diaz is quoted saying, “My position as a flight nurse enables me to make 
autonomous critical care decisions for my patients and see immediate results, or simply hold someone’s 
hand and get them the help they need.” Diaz shared a little 
more about working at CSI in company interview in August 
2020—you can read the whole article here. 
 
CSI Aviation is honored to have such an amazing woman on our 
team and wants to celebrate Delores Diaz’s years of dedication 
and hard work at CSI and elsewhere. She is a truly valuable 
member of our company and the top-notch nurse! 
 
 
 
 

https://abqthemag.com/
https://www.csiaviation.com/medic-interview-delores-diaz/

